
  Oarsome Chance Foundation 
would like to invite you to join us at the new 

Oarsome Chance Maritime Workshop Open Day 
on Sat 25th Nov, from 2pm – 5pm 

On our Open Day you will be able to look around our carpentry and boat building workshop, our 

Canvas Works studio, plus get the chance to meet some of the young people taking part in our 

programmes and see some of the products they make in the Oarsome Chance programmes. 

You’ll also get the chance to have a go at making something in the workshop yourself or even go 

out on the water on one of our St Ayles skiffs! 

We really hope you are able to come along to see our brand-new centre and have a look at some 

of the exciting work we’re doing. If you plan to attend, please RSVP Vikki: 

Tel: 07890 715544 | Email: admin@oarsome-chance.co.uk 

Where to find us: 

Oarsome Chance Maritime Workshop 
Mill Lane, Gosport, PO12 4QA 

Showcasing the brand-new facilities at the 

Oarsome Chance Maritime Workshop  

https://www.google.co.uk/maps/place/Gosport+PO12+4QA/@50.8002258,-1.1381452,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x487467a044a5db6f:0x8027565eba279137!8m2!3d50.8002224!4d-1.1361728

